
“If you can dream, you can SOAR!” 

 
 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Dream to SOAR Partners with DC’s Department of Behavioral Health 

 
 
Washington, DC, August 31, 2020 – Dream To SOAR is honored and excited to 
announce their newest partnership with the Department of Behavioral Health in 
Washington, DC.   
 
We recognize the broader challenges that our area youth face in regard to workforce 
development and leadership and the need for them to have access to programs that 
encompass mentorship, team building activities and leadership development through 
innovative and exciting new ways.  
 
Dream to SOAR will recruit, enroll and train area youth and young adults, providing them 
with enterprise services that include leadership and workforce development.  We intend to 
create a Youth Academy and Speakers Bureau for Transition Aged Youth through the 
development of curriculum geared to help identify leadership opportunities, connecting 
ideas to successful realization. Using a combination of public speaking training, hands-on 
design work, and lectures, the program provides multidimensional views of leadership, 
and will introduce participants to various tools and approaches so that they can embark 
on their own course of self-discovery. 
 
We look forward to assisting our future leaders in this effort to become not only 
community leaders, but successful entrepreneurs and well-rounded professionals, 
unafraid to jump and reach higher than ever before. Visit our website at 
www.dreamtosoar.org and learn more about our programs and initiatives. 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Dream To SOAR 
Kimberly Harris, Vice President 
Phone: (202) 525-7420 
info@dreamtosoar.org 


